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Date: May 9, 2019
End of Month Report
April

For the month of April, 2019, we had the following statistics for the Building
Department.

1. 48 Building Permits were issued for projects.

2. 26 Contractor Licenses were issued.

3. 32 Building Permits have been completed.

4. 74 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various
projects.

5. 11 Violations were sent with 9 still outstanding to date, with 0
residents in court for various infractions.

During the month of April, we have been addressing the usual problems associated
with springtime after the snow melts: property maintenance issues and drainage. We
are handling it the best way we can.

Construction is just about in full swing. Buffalo Bobcat is underway and the
Holiday Inn Express should be starting their site work soon.

We expect a busy construction season ahead.



